

May 10, 2018

Thaddeus Mason Pope Professor Mitchell Hamline School of Law 875 Summit Avenue Saint Paul, MN 55105-3030

Dear Thad:

On behalf of the American Health Lawyers Association and the program attendees, I would like to thank you for participating in the 2018 Long Term Care and the Law program. We wanted to share the evaluations of your session with you. Your willingness to speak at the program contributed significantly to the success of the program.

A review of the program evaluations indicates that attendees were very pleased with the program. I hope you had the opportunity to attend some of the other sessions and if so, you found them to be informative and useful. If you have particular thoughts on how we might be able to improve the program for next year, please feel free to call or email me with your suggestions. I would very much value your comments and perspective.

Again, many thanks for your participation.

Best regards,

Laurie Garvey

Associate Director of Programs

DD. Importance of Bioethics for Post-Acute Care: Compliance and Risk Management Benefits (NF)

Thaddeus M. Pope Attendance: 41

RATINGS	Outstanding	Strong	Acceptable	Marginal	Unacceptable	AVG.
Quality	5	9	1	0	0	4.27

How well did the program materials contribute to the learning objectives?

DATINGS	Outstanding	Strong	Acceptable	Marginal	Unacceptable
RATINGS -	3	8	3	0	0

Were the stated learning objectives met?

Yes	No		
15	0		

Was the time allotted to the learning activity appropriate?

Yes	No		
15	0		

Comments:

 Would have better attendance with a name change. Ethics – "More than Simply Advanced Directives"